
 

                                                     

 

MEDIA INVITE 

To the Editor, 

RE: JOINT CIVIL SOCIETY STATEMENT ON IEBC’S REVOCATION OF THE ELECTION 

SPENDING GUIDELINES AND LOW VOTER REGISTRATION TURN OUT 

The implementation of the Election Campaign Financing Act 2013 has once again been 

derailed after the Independent Electoral and Boundaries Commission (IEBC) vide a 

gazette notice dated 5th October 2021 revoked the contributions and spending limits it 

had gazzetted on the 9th August 2021. 

Leading Civil Society Organizations in Constitutional Governance, Elections, Transparency 

and Accountability, and Human Rights namely: Transparency International Kenya (TI-

Kenya), Centre for Multiparty Democracy (CMD-K), Elections Observation Group (ELOG), 

Federation of Women Lawyers (FIDA-Kenya), Constitution and Reform Education 

Consortium (CRECO) and Mzalendo Trust will issue a joint statement detailing 

recommendations to regulate Election Campaign Finance for the 2022 general elections, 

and the ongoing nationwide enhanced continuous voter registration (ECVR) drive. 

 

Venue:  Four Points Hotel - Hurlingham 

Date:   Sunday 17th October 2021 

Time:   10:00 AM 

We request your media house to provide coverage.  

For further information, please contact;  

Gerald Omumbo: +254703247825|gomumbo@tikenya.org | Janet Chapia: +254721289538| 

Jchapia@elog.or.ke  | Loise Mwakamba: +254 726 373263| loise@mzalendo.com  
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